
 

 

 

17 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As we move into the final half term of the academic year it is important that we ensure our F2 

children are prepared for their move to Year 1, and specifically, from the Annexe building to 

the Main School site. The children already spend a good deal of time in the Main School, for 

PE lessons, assemblies, music and library time, but we want to ensure that they have a 

smooth transition in September. 

 

Over the next few weeks your child will take part in several activities to help prepare them 

for their move to Year 1. This will include lunches in the main school hall, and spending time 

in the Year 1 classrooms. 

 

We will also be holding a parent meeting on Tuesday 28 June 2022 at 2.30pm or 6.30pm 

(parents only need to attend one meeting) where we will provide information about the 

transition to main school.   

 

We hope that this transition period will help your child make a happy and settled start in 

September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

 


